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Beavers are critical to restoring healthy environments that support a wide range of 

critters and have the added benefit of reducing wildfire risks.  Nature's engineers are 

cost-effective solutions to the burgeoning issues posed by climate change.  I 

encourage all legislators to support HB3932. 


